Debra Thomeson

From: Dominique Davis <dd.rd.davis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 1:42 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Housing

Housing should be made available to those providing a service to our community. Police, nurses, doctors, city
employees, etc. Putting a cap on interest rates, fuel surcharges and grocery inflation helps to prevent current
homeowners from potential loss. | see no benefit in spending to build homes for unemployed persons.



